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Interim leader: Mr J Tomlinson 

 

Willow & Shelby – Year 1 

Acer & Tayon – Year 2 

Sirajaldeen & Arisz – Year 3 

Elliott & Ella – Year 4 

Kaylen & Soulaymane – Year 5 

Whole Class – Year 6 

 

 

 
 

Alys & Chester – Year 1 

Nathan & Nimra – Year 2 

Porsche & Ollie – Year 3 

Vicent & Dhiya – Year 4 

Isabelle & Lasselle – Year 5 

Whole Class – Year 6 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

I would like to begin this newsletter by saying how fantastic our Year 6 pupils have been during SATs week. 

The tests were incredibly tough, but your children showed that they were up for the challenge and should all 

be very proud of themselves. It has also been so pleasing to see whole school attendance at one of its 

highest levels this week. Thank you to all of you for making this happen. As always, please find our weekly 

safeguarding fact sheet on page 3.  

Reminder - Friday (24th May), we finish for the half term break. School re-opens on Wednesday 5th June.  

Our superstar Friday certificate winners are listed below. Well done to you all! 

Fahad, Nylah, Luke, 

Glory & Tyren

 

Logan, Aman & 

Fauziyah   

 

Asa, Archie & Hassan 

This week’s attendance = 96.1%. Attendance so far this year = 93.3% 
 

Nursery = 90.9% Reception P = 98.1% Reception V = 92.0% 
 

Year 1P = 100% Year 1V = 96.7% Year 2P = 94.4% Year 2V = 97.3% 
 

Year 3P = 96.7% Year 3V = 96.3% Year 4P = 94.6% Year 4V = 93.5% 
 

Year 5P = 93.2% Year 5V = 96.2% Year 6P = 95.3% Year 6V = 98.7% 
 

A fantastic week’s attendance!!  
Parents/carers, I am really grateful to you for your continued support to make this happen.  

 

 

Attendance Award winners this week:  Reception P  Year 1P Year 6V 
 

Punctuality Award winners this week:  Reception P  Year 1V Year 6V 
 
 
 
 

 



Park View Newsletter 
Friday 17th May 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

21st May – Years 3 & 4 ‘Keeping Safe’ workshop 

21st May – Year 5 Author visit via Zoom 

21st May – Reception Class V Parents ‘Stay and Play’  

22nd May – Years 5 & 6 ‘Keeping Safe’ workshop 

22nd May – Year 6 Careers workshop 

Friday 24th May – school closes for the half term holiday. 

Pupils return to school on Wednesday 5th June 
 

5th to 14th June – Year 4 Multiplication check 

10th to 14th June – Year 1 Phonics screening check 

Saturday 29th June – SUMMER FAIR (11 a.m. – 1 p.m.) 

12th July – Pupil reports home to parents 

15th to 17th July – Year 6 residential trip to Ghyll Head  
 

Wednesday 24th July – school closes for summer. 
 

 

As you know, the safety of all our pupils is of 

paramount importance to us. Please note, 

dogs must not be brought onto the school 

site. This also includes any dogs that are being 

carried by their owners. 

 

 

 

Our attendance day winners for this 

half term are: 

 

Honey-Blossom 

Abdul Samad 

Lacie-Mai 

Daniel 
 

Each child will receive a £10 Asda 

voucher. Well done! 
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